
High Commission of India

Lilongwe

*****

Press Release

Malawi delegate to participate in Raisina Dialogue 2018

The  Raisina  Dialogue  is  a  multilateral  flagship  conference  organized  by  Observer
Research Foundation in collaboration with the Ministry of  External  Affairs,  Government of
India in areas of geopolitics and geo-economics.  The organization hosts global leaders in
policy, business, media and civil society in New Delhi, every year. The Dialogue is structured
as a multi-stakeholder, cross-sectoral discussion, involving Heads of State, Cabinet Ministers
and local government officials, as well as major private sector executives, members of the
media and academics.  The third edition of the Raisina Dialogue will take place in New Delhi
from 16-18 January 2018 and the theme of conference is “Managing Disruptive Transitions:
ideas, institutions and idioms”.

The Raisina Dialogue is a prestigious event which is inaugurated by the Prime Minister
of India and attracts large participation from former Heads of State and Governments, Foreign
Ministers, senior diplomats/officials, prominent academicians, and business leaders, among
others. 

This year, the Dr. Ngeyi Ruth Kanyongolo, Law Lecturer, Researcher, Consultant and
Legal Practitioner, University of Malawi has been nominated from Malawi to participate in the
Raisina Dialogue 2018 to be held from 16-18 January 2018 in New Delhi.  

The High Commission of India in Lilongwe has been working towards capacity building,
skill  development  and  exposure  of  Malawi  nationals  whether  with  the  government,
academicians, private sector among others to provide impetus and direction to the growth of
relations with Malawi and this is another step, in this direction.  Mr. Suresh Kumar Menon,
High Commissioner of India briefed Dr. Ngeyi Ruth Kanyongo before her departure to India to
participate in the Raisina Dialogue.
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